
Public Notice 
 
On May 23, 2014, the City of Houston, through its Housing and Community Development Department 
(HCDD), posted a Public Notice in the Houston Chronicle proposing to award up to $3,000,000 in HOME 
Investment Partnership Funds (HOME) funds from various Annual Action Plans where funding is 
available for the construction of Kissito Riverside Center for Healthy Living, a 112-unit affordable housing 
community located in City Council District D at 4320 Old Spanish Trail.  On July 16, 2014, HCDD issued a 
correction to the original notice.  Due to higher than expected construction costs, HCDD increased the 
award up to $3,500,000 in HOME funds.  HCDD is issuing a further correction.  The location of the 
construction of the Kissito Riverside Center for Health Living, a 112-unit affordable housing community 
will now be located in City Council District I at 6901 Bellfort Avenue.   
 
The original thirty-day public notice period began on Friday, May 23, 2014 and ended on Sunday, June 
22, 2014.  Due to the change in location, this additional public notice period begins on Wednesday, 
December 9, 2015 and ends on Friday, January 8, 2016.  This public notice replaces the public notice 
correction published on Friday, December 4, 2015.  For more information on the program changes, 
contact Joel North at (832) 394-6217.  Written comments can be submitted by mail to Peggy Colligan, 
HCDD, 601 Sawyer Suite 400, Houston, TX 77007.  Following the public comment period, the items will 
be submitted to City Council for approval.  For more information on HCDD and its programs, you may 
access HCDD’s website at www.houstontx.gov/housing. 
 
 
 


